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Public Hearing 

New York State Community Development Block Grant 

June 22, 2017 

 
 The Public Hearing on New York State Community Development Block 

Grant to partially fund or replace Tioga County’s current mobile dental trailer 

was called to order by the Chair at 10:00 A.M.  Seven Legislative members were 

present, Legislators Mullen and Weston being absent. 

 

 There were two people in attendance. 

 

 The Clerk read the legal notice as published in the official newspapers. 

 

 Susan Medina, Deputy Director of Public Health spoke.  “I just want to note 

that as we have looked at the dental trailer that we currently have, that it has 

been noted that it is aging and it is going to be needing replacement, so due to 

that we are applying for the Community Development Block Grant to help fund 

the replacement vehicle.” 

 

 There being no further comments, the hearing was adjourned at 10:01 

A.M. 
 


